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From: Gurbir Singh   
Sent: 2022/01/23 9:42 PM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Commercial Plaza 

Hi Alex, 

I heard about commercial plaza coming to mayfield and goreway intersection. I am very excited for this project 
as this is in my neighbourhood. Being Brampton resident, we should support these  kind of projects  as they are 
good for our community. 

Thank you! 


